
On Saturday, October 23rd, Kari, Jeannine, Arron, Janice, James, Carlene, Dennis,
Arlene, and Darrian set out to explore Langford Trails near Neepawa. At the
beginning of the trail, there was the most interesting outhouse - a side by side
two seater! You can’t be shy to share that space. Those who used the facilities
went in one at a time - no sharing. The trails were beautifully maintained. Many
trees had lost their leaves and the tamaracks changed into a beautiful golden
hue. Along the way, the group stopped for snacks and a photo op by a giant red
chair. The weather was a bit cool, but mild for this time of year and the best part -
there were no bugs! Altogether, the group hiked 9.7 km.
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